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I encourage the removal the dam on Eklutna Lake within 10 years, after other
renewable energy sources are brought online to replace the hydroelectric power
produced by the dam. The current Eklutna Hydroelectic Project provides 3-6% of
electricity for the area. Wind, solar, and battery storage could replace this amount,
and these renewables are declining in cost. Removing the dam will fulfill the 1991
agreement to let fish run from the ocean to the lake and its tributaries.
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